
  

Newsletter Date: 
18 th May 2018 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

It was great to see so many of you at the parents’ workshops yesterday.  For 
those of you that couldn't make it we have put a number of resources on the 
website including some short film clips to help explain things. They can be 
found under the Learning tab on the school website. 
 
Please also have a look on the school website to find out the winners of the 
Royal Wedding Hat Competition!  The children look wonderful today in all 
their finery - thank you for your support.   
 
Well done also to Year Six in the statutory tests - they have shown incredible 
determination and resilience and have been an absolute credit to the school.  
 
With best wishes 

 Mrs Harding 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 

   
 

 

 

Interim Head Teacher:Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

22nd May Year 1 & 6 to 
Mass 

28/5 – 1/6 Half Term  

19th June Year 3 & 4 to 
Mass 

26th June Year 2 & 5 to 
Mass 

3rd July Year 1 & 6 to 
Mass 

5th July Induction Day 

6th July Sports Day AM 
13th July Reserve Sports 

Day AM 
20th July Year 6 Leavers 

Celebration 6-7 p.m. 

 

Attendance 

 
Last week Class 6 topped the table with 98.9%. Our school average was 
94.9%. Our school target has been set at 96%. 
 
Classes who win this trophy five times are rewarded with some form of 
class treat!! 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other 
day thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. 
If we cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at 
your address to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration 
periods you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 

Lord, I let go of the 
worries, resentments and 
fears that I can sometimes 
hold on to so tightly. 

Let me open my hands 
and my heart to receive 
freely all the gifts that I 
need at this time. 

Amen. 

PTA 
 

8th June Non Uniform £1 
donation (no gifts 

please) 
15th June Bring £1 to 

buy a Father’s Day Gift 

22nd June Non Uniform – 
Tombola donations 

29th June Summer Fayre 
 

 

Mealtime Assistant 
We are currently looking for a mealtime assistant to supervise the children 
in the lunch hall and playground. The hours are 12.00 p.m. – 1.05 p.m. 
Monday to Friday, term time only. 
For more information or to apply for the position, please talk to Catherine 
Johnson in the school office. Thank you. 
 

School Meals 
If your child has an appointment and will be late in to school please ensure 
that you have ordered a school meal online or contact the office to let us 
know your child’s choices before 10.00 a.m. so that the kitchen can 
provide a meal. Thank you. 

 
 

News 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Colouring Club 
 KS1 

Monday lunchtime  Origami 
 KS2 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

 Every other week 

TUFITC -Cricket 
 

Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 p.m.  Acting up Club 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Mustard Seeds 
KS2 

    Tuesday lunchtime  Premier Sports - 
Athletics 

KS2 

Thursday  
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

Film Club 
 KS1 

Wednesday lunchtime 
 

 Website Editing Club 
Class 5 and 6 

Friday lunchtime 

Civic Award  
Class 6 

Wednesday lunchtime  TUFITC Rounders 
All ages 

Friday 3.15 – 4.15 
p.m. 

Premier Sports 
Tennis 

All ages 18/4 -23/5 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Chargeable 

   

 
South Devon College Holiday Camps 

South Devon College are running a May Half Term Holiday Camp this year. They are 
running a Pro Direct Football Academy day, Multi-Sport day, Trampoline and Adventure 
Camp. For more information or to book a place visit;  
https://www.southdevon.ac.uk/holiday-clubs-south-devon 
 
 

The Golden Mile! 
We are working in partnership with Premier Sports to bring the Golden Mile to Our Lady 
of the Angels! Each class has been designated a slot in the timetable to begin this 
initiative next week. You might have seen in the news recently, that many schools in the 
country are running either a daily or weekly mile to help improve levels of concentration 
and fitness. We are going to introduce the Golden Mile weekly to begin with, then 
hopefully build up to running a daily mile in the Autumn Term. 
 
To quote Premier Sports: The Golden Mile is an activity whereby ‘every pupil can get 
involved by walking, jogging or running around their Golden Mile track within the safety 
of the school grounds. The Golden Mile is all about encouraging everyone to lead a 
healthy and active lifestyle, not about who is the sportiest or crosses the line first.’  
 
Please ensure that your child has comfortable shoes to run in available each day from 
the start of next week.  

Many thanks Mrs Griggs and Mr Brown. 

 
 

Other News and Information 
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Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Annika Palmer 

 

 

 Star Pupils 
 

Year R Joseph 
Year 1 Wiktoria 
Year 2 Mia P 
Year 3 Lena 
Year 4 Lexi H 
Year 5 Samuel 

Year 6 Whole Class 

Star Writers 
 

Year R Olivia 
Year 1 Aleksander 
Year 2 Saket 
Year 3 Darcey 
Year 4 Patryk 
Year 5 Dexter 

 
 
  Star 

Mathematicians  
 
Year R Joseph 
Year 1 Olivier K 
Year 2 Alex 
Year 3 Mark 
Year 4 Oliver 
Year 5 Olivia K 

 
 
 

Handwriting             
Champion 

Class R Savannah 
Class 1 Elise 
Class 2 Emily 
Class 3 Oliver D 
Class 4 Anthony 

Class 5 Aaricia 

https://www.southdevon.ac.uk/holiday-clubs-south-devon
mailto:admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk

